
KEEP SAFE WHILE VISITING 
RIVERSIDE HOUSE AND  
THE TOWN HALL

KEEP  
TWO  

METRES 
APART

WASH 
YOUR 

HANDS 
OFTEN

STICK  
TO THE 

SEATING 
PLAN

WEAR 
A FACE 

COVERING

HOUSE KEEPING TIPS
•	� Meeting rooms and the Council Chamber will be sanitised before and after  

every meeting.

•	 Follow the one-way systems in place.

•	 Only one person (and their carer) should use a lift at a time.

•	� You’re advised to take LFD tests at home, regularly if you don’t have symptoms. 
Visit the Council’s website for details of where and how to get free  
LFD tests.

•	� If you have any symptoms of COVID-19, you must self-isolate at home and 
book a PCR test. Visit the Council’s website for details of how to book a  
PCR test.

Further information about COVID-19 can be found at 
www.rotherham.gov.uk/coronavirus

www.rotherham.gov.uk/coronovirus

https://www.rotherham.gov.uk/health-services/nhs-test-trace-service/1
https://www.rotherham.gov.uk/health-services/nhs-test-trace-service/3
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/

